
OPEN MORNINGS 
 

MONDAY 9TH OCTOBER to FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER 2023 • 9.00AM 

We will not be holding an Open Evening event this year, but will instead be holding a series of Open 

Mornings where you will be able to visit and see the Academy in action; we believe that this is the best 

way to view a school. 

We look forward to welcoming current Year 6 pupils, and their parents/carers, to one of our open 

mornings which are being held daily between Monday 9th October and Friday 13th October.  Tours will 

begin at 9am and last approximately 45 minutes. 

During the tour, you will be able to view daily life at the Academy first hand; with the opportunity to 

see lessons in progress, ask questions and view our facilities. 

We ask that parents/carers book their preferred date using the link below, please only order 1 ticket 

per family. If there are no tickets available for your chosen day, please contact us. 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/all-saints-academy-open-mornings-tickets-727348477877?

aff=oddtdtcreator  

 

 

We can be contacted at: 

All Saints Academy, Houghton Road, Dunstable LU5 5AB 

Tel: 01582 619700 

Email: office@asadunstable.org 

www.allsaintsacademydunstable.org  
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